
 
 
From: Will Ownby <William.Ownby@gerdau.com>  
Sent: Friday, September 17, 2021 8:58 AM 
To: Greg Forte <Greg.Forte@tn.gov> 
Cc: Steve Marquardt <Steve.Marquardt@erm.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: Question concerning Heating Operation Application  
 
 
*** This is an EXTERNAL email. Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click links 
from unknown senders or unexpected email - STS-Security. ***  

Good morning Greg, hope all is well.  I am sorry it was not included in the 

permit application but you are correct in that the emissions will exhaust inside 

the building with NO stack.  If you have any other questions please give me a 

call. 

 

Thanks and have a great weekend, 

 

Will Ownby 

Environmental Manager 

Gerdau – Jackson TN Mill 

801 Gerdau Drive 

Jackson, TN  38305 

(731)423-5274 (Office) 

(731)225-3797 (Cell) 

 

 
 
 


